
Addendum to Request for Proposal for Audit Services 

 

The agreement for audit services between Qalipu Mi’kmaq First Nation Band (QMFNB) and the 

selected accounting firm will also include an agreement for the audit of the following related 

entities.   

 The Federation of Newfoundland Indians (FNI) – a non-share capital corporation.  FNI is 

a non-profit corporation that formerly represented nine local Indian Band Councils in 

Western and Central Newfoundland and Labrador.  The mandate of the organization is 

to enhance the social, cultural, political, education and economic growth of its 

members, and to gain recognition by the Government of Canada.  When the QMFNB 

was formed, FNI transferred its assets to the Band.  QMFNB then assumed most of the 

operations of FNI. 

 

 MAMKA - QMFNB and the Miawpukek First Nation (MFN) have come together under 

the protocols of the Aboriginal Aquatic Resource & Oceans Management (AAROM) 

program to form the Mi’kmaq Alsumk Mowimsikik Koqoey Association (MAMKA). The 

MAMKA is a non-share, non-profit corporation.  The mandate of the Association is to 

provide advice, coordination and information management assistance to the partners 

for the purpose of building capacity in the area of aquatic management. 

 

 Qalipu Development Corporation - an arms-length corporation tasked with identifying 

and creating new business ventures while managing existing for-profit, band owned 

enterprises. Currently, QDC manages two commercial properties and oversees the 

operations of Mi’kmaq Commercial Fisheries.  

 

 Mi’kmaq Commercial Fisheries (MCF) consists of one major commercial fishing 

enterprise which harvests both crab and shrimp. MCF also leases out several smaller, 

inshore licenses in the Bay of Islands area.  

 

Bids must include costs for the audit of these financial statements.  Financial statements for 

each of these entities are available by contacting: 

 

Lynn Kendall, B. Comm., MBA, CGA 

Director of Finance and Administration 

Phone: (709) 634-6895 

Facsimile: (709) 639-3997 

Email: lkendall@qalipu.ca 


